
 

 

HB 559 Baltimore County - Property Tax - 

Homeowners' Property Tax Credit Supplement 

 

 This bill will increase the income limits for the Homeowner’s 

Property Tax credits in Baltimore County It has not increased since 

2006. 

 

 With inflation, we are seeing less and less people eligible as 

income levels are rising but income levels remain. 

 

 This raises the maximum gross income level from $60,000 to 

$72,000 to qualify for this tax credit. 

 

 With the effects of COVID-19, we need to help our homeowners 

 

 This might appear to be a loss in revenue for local government but 

we need to put more money in the pockets of our constituents in 

Baltimore County. 


